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April 9, 2024 

Reference: 2024 Village Elections 

Dear Fellow Voters, 

I hope this letter finds you well. As a participant in the recent Village of Fonda 2024 election, I want to take a 
moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for exercising your right to vote. Your engagement in the democratic 
process is fundamental to the health and vitality of our community, and your commitment to civic duty is truly 
commendable. 

While this election may have lacked contested races or challengers for open positions, your vote remains as 
crucial as ever. Even in the absence of competitive races, each ballot cast sends a powerful message about the 
importance of civic participation and community stewardship. By showing up at the polls, you have demonstrated 
your dedication to shaping the future of our village and ensuring that your voice is heard. 

It is essential to recognize that local elections play a significant role in shaping the fabric of our community. From 
deciding on important issues impacting our daily lives to selecting leaders representing our interests and values, 
every vote counts in charting the course for our collective future. Your participation in this election reflects your 
commitment to upholding the democratic principles upon which our nation was founded. 

As we reflect on the outcome of the election, let us reaffirm our shared responsibility to remain engaged and 
informed citizens. Democracy thrives when individuals actively participate in the decision-making process, and 
your continued involvement is vital to sustaining the vibrancy of our community. 

We need your help to get others out to vote in the next Village Election. Encourage your friends, family, and 
neighbors to participate in the democratic process and make their voices heard. Together, we can ensure that our 
community remains strong and resilient for generations to come. 

Once again, thank you for fulfilling your civic duty by casting your vote in the Village of Fonda 2024 election. Your 
participation is a testament to the strength of our democracy, and I am grateful for your unwavering commitment 
to our community. 

With warm regards, 

 
Bill Peeler 
Mayor 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees 

 


